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Lowell “Buddy” Mason 
  

 
What greater joy could a man 

have, then sharing the 

Christmas Story with his Great 

Grandsons and other family 

members?   We are so blessed 

to see Judy and Lowell’s 

faithfulness through the years.  

Now they can see that ministry 

touching succeeding 

generations! 

    May their service and 

example continue to be blessed 

and inspire others to follow in 

their footsteps! 
www.lowellmason.com 
 

 

David & Dawn 

(Berry) Degler 
A Christian Ministry 

in the National Parks 

    This Christmas 

picture goes back a 

few years (like 29!)   

Celebrating Jesus’ 

life is just as much a part of the 

Degler’s life now as it was then.   

 

    They 

encourage 

people to 

continue to pray, 

support and be 

blessed by the 

ministry that they are a part of.    

This is a picture of one of their 

“winter” team members who is 

serving at the Death Valley 

National Park! 

http://www.acmnp.com/  

 

 

 David Anderson 
 

 

    

  Be praying for David’s family 

and ministry in Hawaii!    

Remember his children in 

college (one on the east coast 

and one on the west coast of the 

continental US). 
 

 
Teaching the Word 

(through our Website)     
What an amazing year for our 

website.  We eclipsed 2000 pages 

viewed in a month for the first time 

(and done 3 additional times!).  

Eight of our top 10 months in pages 

viewed have been from this year! 

    We have added Bible Studies, 

Clio Area Church Events page; 

besides our monthly calendars, 

newsletters and Daily Bible 

Reading program. 

   Set aside some time to peruse 

our website and find a Bible Study 

to do.  Our new Bible Reading 

Program will be focusing on 

helping you lead others to a closer 

walk with Jesus, by learning from 

people of faith! 

Visit our site:  pinerunchurch.org 

 

SOCIAL 

MEDIA 

PRESENCE 

EXPANDS! 
We regularly are 

posting on various social media sites 

each week.   

Snapchat—31 people are following 

Instagram- 47 people are following 

Twitter—0 people are following 

Facebook—112 people are following   

  Encourage family & friends to 

find and follow us!   

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

